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Site Inspection Note

The Project Site for widening of part of NH-120 was inspected on 07-10-2022.

The inspection was done along with Gaya range field staff. The Executive

engineer and other representatives of the user agency were present during inspection.

The salient points of site inspection are :-

1.

The proposed project site has been notified as Protected Forest vide Environment, Forest
and Climate Change Department, Government of Bihar’s notifications S.0.400 Dated
31-12-1996.

The proposed road was inspected from Paharpur (near Gate No 5, OTA Gaya) up to
Domohen. The trees to be felled or relocated have aslready been listed.

The Forest area required for the project is 25.65 Ha. The proposed site is barest minimum
required for the proposed project.

The undersigned concurs with the report and recommendation of the concerned Deputy
Conservator of Forest, Gaya Forest Division, Gaya.

The proposal may be sanctioned subject to the condition of payment of amount for NPV

and compensatory afforestation by the User Agency.

(S. Sudhakar)
Conservator of Forest,
Gaya Forest Circle, Gaya



